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There	will	be	4	tables	alongside	the	lay-by.	If	you	are	driving	you	should	pull	in	here	and	
the	staff	member	at	the	table	will	reach	you	your	party	bag.	This	will	be	done	promptly	
in	order	to	maintain	a	steady	flow	of	traffic.	Please	do	not	get	out	of	your	car.	
	
If	you	are	walking	you	should	go	to	the	table	marked	W	on	the	other	side	of	the	school	
entrance	to	collect	your	party	bag.	Only	one	adult	per	family	should	approach	this	
table	to	collect	party	bags,	children	should	not	approach	the	table	to	collect	party	
bags.	Any	children	walking	with	parents	should	remain	on	the	opposite	side	of	the	road.	
Please	remember	to	remain	socially	distant	at	all	times.	
	

There	will	only	be	party	bags	available	for	current	pupils	of		
Braidside	Nursery	and	Primary	School.	

Thank	you.	
	

Arrangements	for	collecting	party	bags.	


